LA RUE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS
May Minutes

The La Rue Board of Public Affairs met in regular session May 20, 2024. Present were board members
Diane Evans and Doug Shawver. Also present was Clerk Mary Price, and Tyler Howell. Visitors:

The financial report — Diane Evans made a motion to approve the bills with a second by Doug Shawver,
motion passed. Diane Evans made a motion to approve the meeting minutes with a second by Doug
Shawver, motion passed.

Old Business —
The Board is going to keep billing the same way they always have and on the bills the service period will
be printed so customers know.

The Board discussed the EPA letter that was received regarding the lagoons and Phil Wright’s response
is attached.

The Board reviewed the AEP bill for the E Market Street pump station and the bill is up again this month.
Tyler Howell reviewed the water reports and the station is pumping a large amount of water so that’s
why the bill is so high. There have been some leaks that have been repaired around town so that could
be one reason. Tyler is going to talk with Aqua.

New Business —

The Board all agreed to have Tyler Howell get a quote to repair the red van with the end plan to sell it
once its repaired since its no longer needed.

Motion to adjourn by Doug Shawver.

Chairman Clerk



